
Wood Badge Alumni of Tidewater Council, 
 
The Wood Badge Association is a GO!  New web page HERE. 
 
Kickoff meeting is set for Sunday, April 19th at 2 PM. 
 
We have an approved Association charter to guide us, but we need your help to get the ball 
rolling.  We are excited and ready to have you join and help get the Association off to a great 
start.  The Association will be an opportunity for all of us to reconnect – in fellowship, renew 
our bonds with Gilwell Troop 1 to serve and support council Scouting programs. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 policies, the kickoff meeting will be a virtual one. We will review the 
Association charter (HERE) and elect the Association officers for the current year.  Register your 
desire to attend on Black Pug HERE where the Zoom meeting link will be provided.  You will be 
asked a few questions as part of the registration (course #, patrol, and if you are willing to be 
considered for one of the officer positions).  The registration is limited to the first 100 
participants. 
 
Hal Scott (cdrhal@cox.net) and Wayne Page (wayne.page@gmail.com) will host the first 
meeting and conduct the election of officers.  Contact either of them if you need more 
information. 


